
Rhode Island Department of Human Services 
SNAP Monthly Income Guidelines 

October 1, 2022 through September 30, 2023 

The federal poverty level is changing on October 1, 2022, resulting in an 
increase to the income eligibility standards. Below is a comparison of last year’s 
and this year’s gross income limits. SNAP has two income levels: one for 
households without an older adult (someone age 60 or older) or someone with 
a disability (185 percent), and one for households with an older adult or 
someone with a disability (200 percent). 

October 2021- 
September 2022 

*NEW*
October 2022- 

September 2023 

October 2021- 
September 2022 

*NEW*
October 2022- 

September 2023 
Household 

size 
Maximum monthly gross income (185%) 
(Households without an older adult or 

someone with a disability) 

Maximum monthly gross income (200%) 
(Households with an older adult or 

someone with a disability) 
1 $1,987 $2,096 $2,148 $2,266 
2 $2,686 $2,823 $2,904 $3,052 
3 $3,386 $3,552 $3,660 $3,840 
4 $4,087 $4,279 $4,418 $4,626 
5 $4,786 $5,006 $5,174 $5,412 
6 $5,485 $5,735 $5,930 $6,200 

Additional Approx. $701 Approx. $729 Approx. $756 Approx. $786 

In order to receive SNAP benefits, most households will also have to meet a net 
income test of 100 percent FPL. That income guideline also increased on 
October 1, 2022. Households with a member who is elderly or disabled may have 
higher gross incomes as long as they meet the net. Households of one or two 
people may be eligible by meeting the gross and not the net. 

Have More Questions? 
Visit our website: www.dhs.ri.gov 
Call: 1-855-MY-RIDHS (1-855-697-4347) M – F, except holidays, from 8:30AM-3:00PM Electronic 
Benefit Transfer (EBT) Customer Service: 1-888-979-9939 

http://www.dhs.ri.gov/

